
 
 

To all our basketball players, coaches, parents, and spectators, 

 

We are moving forward with the 2020 Virginia Commonwealth Basketball Tournament 

December 18th - 20th at Liberty University’s LaHaye Fitness & Recreation Center.  New 

procedures will be in place to allow for a safe tournament and will be imperative that the 

procedures all followed by everyone.  We will follow the State of Virginia’s plan, the Lynchburg 

area Health Department and the facilities administration at Liberty University. A strict 250 

person maximum is required for each of the facility. Roster sizes are 15 per team including 

players, coaches, and a score keeper. We are adding a $250 charge to each team registration to 

accommodate 10 spectators per team per game.  We are doing this to help reduce congestion and 

congregation around the gate and the COVID screening stations.  All procedures and protocols 

are listed on our website and will be updated as we get closer to the tournament – click here to 

view. 

 

2020 has been a challenge to us all and we appreciate your understanding of our 

requirements.  Safety is of the utmost importance and we must all be responsible to adhere to our 

requirements.  We look forward to safely hosting you all in our 31st annual basketball tournament 

and the opportunity bring home the coveted Gold, Silver or Bronze medal.  Practice and study 

hard and we will see you in December. 

  

 

Best to all! 

  

Dan Foutz 

President 

Virginia Amateur Sports, Inc. 
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